
WAC 296-16A-010  What is the stay-at-work program?  The stay-at-
work program encourages employers insured with the department to bring 
their injured workers back to work quickly and safely. If eligible, we 
will reimburse an employer for up to half the basic gross wages the 
employer paid to the injured worker during light duty or transitional 
work, and for the cost of instruction, tools, and clothing the worker 
needed to perform the approved light duty or transitional work. WAC 
296-16A-020 through 296-16A-050 are the rules for employers insured 
with the department who are requesting stay-at-work reimbursements.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 51.04.020 and 51.32.090. WSR 12-09-056, § 
296-16A-010, filed 4/17/12, effective 5/21/12.]
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